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altogether? Decision Intelligence For Dummies pumps the brakes on the growing trend to take human beings out of the
decision loop and walks you through the best way to make data-informed but human-driven decisions. The book shows you
how to achieve maximum flexibility by using every available resource, and not just raw data, to make the most
insightful decisions possible. In this timely book, you’ll learn to: Make data a means to an end, rather than an end in
itself, by expanding your decision-making inquiries Find a new path to solid decisions that includes, but isn’t
dominated, by quantitative data Measure the results of your new framework to prove its effectiveness and efficiency and
expand it to a whole team or company Perfect for business leaders in technology and finance, Decision Intelligence For
Dummies is ideal for anyone who recognizes that data is not the only powerful tool in your decision-making toolbox.
This book shows you how to be guided, and not ruled, by the data.
Angular Development with TypeScript Anton Moiseev 2018-12-05 Summary Angular Development with TypeScript, Second
Edition is an intermediate-level tutorial that introduces Angular and TypeScript to developers comfortable with
building web applications using other frameworks and tools. Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook in PDF,
Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning Publications. About the Technology Whether you're building lightweight web
clients or full-featured SPAs, Angular is a clear choice. The Angular framework is fast, efficient, and widely adopted.
Add the benefits of developing in the statically typed, fully integrated TypeScript language, and you get a programming
experience other JavaScript frameworks just can't match. About the Book Angular Development with TypeScript, Second
Edition teaches you how to build web applications with Angular and TypeScript. Written in an accessible, lively style,
this illuminating guide covers core concerns like state management, data, forms, and server communication as you build
a full-featured online auction app. You'll get the skills you need to write type-aware classes, interfaces, and
generics with TypeScript, and discover time-saving best practices to use in your own work. What's inside Code samples
for Angular 5, 6, and 7 Dependency injection Reactive programming The Angular Forms API About the Reader Written for
intermediate web developers familiar with HTML, CSS, and JavaScript. About the Author Yakov Fain and Anton Moiseev are
experienced trainers and web application developers. They have coauthored several books on software development. Table
of Contents Introducing Angular The main artifacts of an Angular app Router basics Router advanced Dependency injection
in Angular Reactive programming in Angular Laying out pages with Flex Layout Implementing component communications
Change detection and component lifecycle Introducing the Forms API Validating forms Interacting with servers using HTTP
Interacting with servers using the WebSocket protocol Testing Angular applications Maintaining app state with ngrx
Angular in Action Jeremy Wilken 2018-03-07 Summary Angular in Action teaches you everything you need to build
production-ready Angular applications.Thoroughly practical and packed with tricks and tips, this hands-on tutorial is
perfect for web devs ready to build web applications that can handle whatever you throw at them. Purchase of the print
book includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning Publications. About the Technology Angular
makes it easy to deliver amazing web apps. This powerful JavaScript platform provides the tooling to man- age your
project, libraries to help handle most common tasks, and a rich ecosystem full of third-party capabilities to add as
needed. Built with developer productivity in mind, Angular boosts your efficiency with a modern component architecture,
well-constructed APIs, and a rich community. About the Book Angular in Action teaches you everything you need to build
production-ready Angular applications. You'll start coding immediately, as you move from the basics to advanced
techniques like testing, dependency injection, and performance tuning. Along the way, you'll take advantage of
TypeScript and ES2015 features to write clear, well-architected code. Thoroughly practical and packed with tricks and
tips, this hands-on tutorial is perfect for web devs ready to build web applications that can handle whatever you throw
at them. What's Inside Spinning up your first Angular application A complete tour of Angular's features Comprehensive
example projects Testing and debugging Managing large applications About the Reader Written for web developers
comfortable with JavaScript, HTML, and CSS. About the Author Jeremy Wilken is a Google Developer Expert in Angular, Web
Technologies, and Google Assistant. He has many years of experience building web applications and libraries for eBay,
Teradata, and VMware. Table of Contents Angular: a modern web platform Building your first Angular app App essentials
Component basics Advanced components Services Routing Building custom directives and pipes Forms Testing your
application Angular in production
Understanding ECMAScript 6 Nicholas C. Zakas 2016-08-16 ECMAScript 6 represents the biggest update to the core of
JavaScript in the history of the language. In Understanding ECMAScript 6, expert developer Nicholas C. Zakas provides a
complete guide to the object types, syntax, and other exciting changes that ECMAScript 6 brings to JavaScript. Every
chapter is packed with example code that works in any JavaScript environment so you’ll be able to see new features in
action. You’ll learn: –How ECMAScript 6 class syntax relates to more familiar JavaScript concepts –What makes iterators
and generators useful –How arrow functions differ from regular functions –Ways to store data with sets, maps, and more
–The power of inheritance –How to improve asynchronous programming with promises –How modules change the way you
organize code Whether you’re a web developer or a Node.js developer, you’ll find Understanding ECMAScript 6
indispensable on your journey from ECMAScript 5 to ECMAScript 6.
Speaking JavaScript Axel Rauschmayer 2014-02-25 Like it or not, JavaScript is everywhere these days--from browser to
server to mobile--and now you, too, need to learn the language or dive deeper than you have. This concise book starts
with a quick-start guide that teaches you just enough of the language to help you be productive right away. More
experienced JavaScript programmers will find a complete and easy-to-read reference that covers each language feature in
depth.
Beautiful Boy David Sheff 2018-01-11 THE NUMBER ONE NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER NOW A MAJOR FILM, STARRING STEVE CARELL
AND BAFTA AND GOLDEN GLOBE NOMINATED TIMOTHEE CHALAMET ‘What had happened to my beautiful boy? To our family? What did
I do wrong?’ Those are the wrenching questions that haunted every moment of David Sheff’s journey through his son Nic’s

Pro Angular Adam Freeman 2017-01-24 Angular 5 updates for this book are now available. Follow the Download source code
link for this book on the Apress website. Get the most from Angular 2, the leading framework for building dynamic
JavaScript applications. Best-selling author Adam Freeman begins by describing the MVC pattern and the benefits it can
offer and then shows you how to use Angular in your projects, starting from the nuts-and-bolts and building up to the
most advanced and sophisticated features, going in-depth to give you the knowledge you need. Each topic is covered
clearly and concisely and is packed with the details you need to learn to be truly effective. The most important
features are given a no-nonsense in-depth treatment and chapters include common problems and details of how to avoid
them. What you’ll learn Gain a solid architectural understanding of the MVC Pattern Learn how to create rich and
dynamic web app clients using Angular 2 Learn how to extend and customize Angular 2 Learn how to test your Angular 2
projects Who this book is for Web developers with a foundation knowledge of HTML and JavaScript who want to create rich
client-side applications.
Angular Router Victor Savkin 2017-02-28 From Angular core team member and creator of the routerAbout This Book* Written
by the creator of the Angular router, giving you the best information straight from the source* Get full coverage of
the entire Angular Router library and understand exactly how every command works* Essential for all serious users of
Angular who need to manage states within their applicationsWho This Book Is ForTo get the most from this book, you
should already have a good understanding of Angular and general web development.What You Will Learn* Understand the
role of the Angular router and how to make the most of it* Build and parse complex URLs* Learn about the componentless
and empty-path routes* Take control of states in your application* Make use of imperative navigation* Understand guards
and how they can benefit your applications* Optimize configuration and run tests on your routingIn DetailManaging state
transitions is one of the hardest parts of building applications. This is especially true on the web, where you also
need to ensure that the state is reflected in the URL. In addition, you might want to split applications into multiple
bundles and load them on demand. Doing this transparently isn't easy. The Angular router solves these problems. Using
the router, you can declaratively specify application states, manage state transitions while taking care of the URL,
and load bundles on demand.This book is a complete description of the Angular router written by its designer. It goes
far beyond a how-to-get-started guide and talks about the library in depth. The mental model, design constraints, and
the subtleties of the API-everything is covered. You'll learn in detail how to use the router in your own applications.
Predominantly, you'll understand the inner workings of the router and how you can configure it to work with any edge
cases you come across in your sites.Throughout the book, you'll see examples from real-world use in the MailApp
application. You can view the full source of this application and see how the router code works to manage the state of
the application and define what is visible on screen. Reading this book will give you deep insights into why the router
works the way it does and will make you an Angular router expert.Style and approachThis is an extremely practical book
full of code examples and descriptions to help you understand the inner workings of the Angular router.
ASP.NET Core 5 and Angular Valerio De Sanctis 2021-01-29 Build robust modern web applications using .NET 5, Entity
Framework Core, and Angular 11 Key FeaturesUpdated with the latest features and additions in ASP.NET Core 5 and Angular
11Design, build, and deploy a Single Page Application or Progressive Web AppAdopt a full stack approach to handle data
management, Web APIs, application design, testing, SEO, security, and deploymentBook Description Learning full-stack
development calls for knowledge of both front-end and back-end web development. ASP.NET Core 5 and Angular, Fourth
Edition will enhance your ability to create, debug, and deploy efficient web applications using ASP.NET Core and
Angular. This revised edition includes coverage of the Angular routing module, expanded discussion on the Angular CLI,
and detailed instructions for deploying apps on Azure, as well as both Windows and Linux. Taking care to explain and
challenge design choices made throughout the text, Valerio teaches you how to build a data model with Entity Framework
Core, alongside utilizing the Entity Core Fluent API and EntityTypeConfiguration class. You’ll learn how to fetch and
display data and handle user input with Angular reactive forms and front-end and back-end validators for maximum
effect. Later, you will perform advanced debugging and explore the unit testing features provided by xUnit.net (.NET 5)
and Jasmine, as well as Karma for Angular. After adding authentication and authorization to your apps, you will explore
progressive web applications (PWAs), learning about their technical requirements, testing, and converting SWAs to PWAs.
By the end of this book, you will understand how to tie together the front end and back end to build and deploy secure
and robust web applications. What you will learnImplement a web API interface with ASP.NET Core and consume it with
Angular using RxJS observablesSet up an SQL database server using a local instance or a cloud data storePerform C# and
TypeScript debugging using Visual Studio 2019Create TDD and BDD unit tests using xUnit, Jasmine, and KarmaPerform DBMS
structured logging using third-party providers such as SeriLogDeploy web apps to Windows and Linux web servers, or
Azure App Service, using IIS, Kestrel, and nginxWho this book is for This book is for experienced ASP.NET developers
who already possess some familiarity with ASP.NET Core and Angular and are looking to learn how to use them effectively
together. The fully documented code samples (also available on GitHub) and the step-by-step implementation tutorials
make this book easy to follow.
Java EE 8 and Angular Prashant Padmanabhan 2018-01-11 The demand for modern and high performing web enterprise
applications is growing rapidly. No more is a basic HTML front-end enough to meet customer demands. This book will be
your one stop guide to build outstanding enterprise web applications with Java EE and Angular. It will teach you how to
harness the power of Java EE to build sturdy back ...
Decision Intelligence For Dummies Pamela Baker 2021-12-31 Learn to use, and not be used by, data to make more
insightful decisions The availability of data and various forms of AI unlock countless possibilities for business
decision makers. But what do you do when you feel pressured to cede your position in the decision-making process
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addiction to drugs and tentative steps toward recovery. Before Nic Sheff became addicted to crystal meth, he was a
charming boy, joyous and funny, a varsity athlete and honor student adored by his two younger siblings. After meth, he
was a trembling wraith who lied, stole, and lived on the streets. With haunting candour, David Sheff traces the first
subtle warning signs: the denial, the 3am phone calls (is it Nic? the police? the hospital?), the attempts at rehab.
His preoccupation with Nic became an addiction in itself, and the obsessive worry and stress took a tremendous toll.
But as a journalist, he instinctively researched every avenue of treatment that might save his son and refused to give
up on Nic. This story is a first: a teenager's addiction from the parent's point of view – a real-time chronicle of the
shocking descent into substance abuse and the gradual emergence into hope. Beautiful Boy is a fiercely candid memoir
that brings immediacy to the emotional rollercoaster of loving a child who seems beyond help. Read the other side of
Nic Sheff's bestselling memoir, Tweak. Praise for Beautiful Boy:- 'A brilliant, harrowing, heartbreaking, fascinating
story, full of beautiful moments and hard-won wisdom. This book will save a lot of lives and heal a lot of hearts'.
Anne Lamott 'An important book... moving, timely and startlingly beautiful.' Richard Branson
Ionic in Action Jeremy Wilken 2015-09-20 Summary Ionic in Action teaches web developers how to build cross-platform
mobile apps for phones and tablets on iOS and Android. You'll learn how to extend your web development skills to build
apps that are indistinguishable from native iOS or Android projects. Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook
in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning Publications. About the Book Wouldn't it be great if you could build
mobile apps using just your web development skills? With Ionic, you can do just that: create hybrid mobile apps using
web technologies that you already know, like HTML, CSS, and JavaScript, that will run on both iOS and Android. Ionic in
Action teaches web developers how to build mobile apps using Ionic and AngularJS. Through carefully explained examples,
the book shows you how to create apps that use UI components designed for mobile, leverage current location, integrate
with native device features like the camera, use touch gestures, and integrate with external data sources. Learn to
test your apps to improve stability and catch errors as you develop. Finally, you'll discover the command-line utility,
and how to build and deploy to app stores. What's Inside Create mobile apps with HTML, JavaScript, and CSS Design
complex interfaces with Ionic's UI controls Build once and deploy for both iOS and Android Use native device hardware
and device-specific features Covers the entire mobile development process About the Reader Readers should know HTML,
CSS, and JavaScript. Familiarity with AngularJS is helpful but not required. About the Author Jeremy Wilken is a senior
UX software developer who works with Ionic, AngularJS, and Node.js. He lives in Austin, Texas. Table of Contents
Introducing Ionic and hybrid apps Setting up your computer to build apps What you need to know about AngularJS Ionic
navigation and core components Tabs, advanced lists, and form components Weather app, using side menus, modals, action
sheets, and ionScroll Advanced techniques for professional apps Using Cordova plugins Previewing, debugging, and
automated testing Building and publishing apps
The Circle Dave Eggers 2013-10-10 NOW A MAJOR MOTION PICTURE starring Tom Hanks, Emma Watson and John Boyega A
thrilling and compulsively addictive novel about our obsession with the internet When Mae is hired to work for the
Circle, the world's most powerful internet company, she feels she's been given the opportunity of a lifetime. Run out
of a sprawling California campus, the Circle links users' personal emails, social media, and finances with their
universal operating system, resulting in one online identity and a new age of transparency. Mae can't believe her great
fortune to work for them - even as life beyond the campus grows distant, even as a strange encounter with a colleague
leaves her shaken, even as her role at the Circle becomes increasingly public ... 'Tremendous. Inventive, big hearted
and very funny. Prepare to be addicted' Daily Mail 'Prescient, important and enjoyable . . . a deft modern synthesis of
Swiftian wit with Orwellian prognostication' Guardian 'A gripping and highly unsettling read' Sunday Times
Walkaway Cory Doctorow 2017-04-25 In a world wrecked by climate change, in a society owned by the ultra-rich, in a city
hollowed out by industrial flight, Hubert, Etc, Seth and Natalie have nowhere else to be and nothing better to do. But
there is another way. After all, now that anyone can design and print the basic necessities of life – food, clothing,
shelter – from a computer, there is little reason to toil within the system. So, like thousands of others in the
mid-21st century, the three of them turn their back on the world of rules, jobs, the morning commute and... walkaway.
It's a dangerous world out there, the empty lands are lawless, hiding predators – animal and human alike. Still, when
the initial pioneer walkaways flourish, the thousands become hundreds of thousands, building what threatens to become a
post-scarcity utopia. But then the walkaways discover the one thing the ultra-rich have never been able to buy: how to
beat death. And now it's war – a war that will turn the world upside down.
ASP.NET Core 6 and Angular Valerio De Sanctis 2022-04-06 Design, build and deploy robust web applications using ASP.NET
6, Angular 13, and Entity Framework Core Key FeaturesThe most up-to-date book that covers cutting-edge features
released in ASP.NET Core 6 and Angular 13Create a production-ready Single-Page Application (SPA) or Progressive Web
Application (PWA)Adopt a full-stack approach to handle data management, API documentation, Web APIs, end-to-end
testing, security, and deploymentBook Description Every full-stack ninja needs the tools to operate on front-end and
back-end application development. This web app development book takes a hands-on, project-based approach to provide you
with all the tools and techniques that web developers need to create, debug, and deploy efficient web applications
using ASP.NET Core and Angular. The fifth edition has been updated to cover advanced topics such as Minimal APIs, Web
APIs with GraphQL, real-time updates with SignalR, and new features in .NET 6 and Angular 13. You begin by building a
data model with Entity Framework Core, alongside utilizing the Entity Core Fluent API and EntityTypeConfiguration
class. You'll learn how to fetch and display data and handle user input with Angular reactive forms and front-end and
back-end validators for maximum effect. Later, you will perform advanced debugging and explore the unit testing
features provided by xUnit.net (.NET 6) and Jasmine, as well as Karma for Angular. After adding authentication and
authorization to your apps, you will explore progressive web applications, learning about their technical requirements,
testing processes, and how to convert a standard web application to a PWA. By the end of this web development book, you
will understand how to tie together the front-end and back-end to build and deploy secure and robust web applications.
What you will learnUse the new Visual Studio Standalone TypeScript Angular templateImplement and consume a Web API
interface with ASP.NET CoreSet up an SQL database server using a local instance or a cloud datastorePerform C# and
TypeScript debugging using Visual Studio 2022Create TDD and BDD unit tests using xUnit, Jasmine, and KarmaPerform DBMS
structured logging using providers such as SeriLogDeploy web apps to Azure App Service using IIS, Kestrel, and
NGINXLearn to develop fast and flexible Web APIs using GraphQLAdd real-time capabilities to Angular apps with ASP.NET
Core SignalRWho this book is for This book is for experienced ASP.NET developers who already possess some familiarity
with ASP.NET Core and Angular and are looking to learn how to use them effectively together. The fully documented code
samples (also available on GitHub) and the step-by-step implementation tutorials make this book easy to follow.
Progressive Web Apps with Angular Majid Hajian 2019-05-22 Harness the power of Angular to build fast, high performance
progressive web apps that work offline. Learn exactly how to create an Angular Progressive Web App (PWA) from scratch,
ninja-squad-become-a-ninja-with-angular-2-board4all

how you can use different tools to audit and improve it, and leverage Angular CLI or Workbox to turn your app into a
PWA. Using browser APIs – including the Credential Management, Payment Request, Geolocation, Web Bluetooth, WebUSB and
Generic Sensors APIs – you can unleash the potential of PWAs and build applications that enhance user experience.
Angular’s game-changing built-in features, including the Angular service worker module, can be leveraged to construct
responsive and reliable PWAs that can look and feel just like native mobile apps. You'll learn how to boost your app
speed, how to increase user engagement using push notifications, and how to implement offline storage and different
caching APIs in Angular. You'll even see how to convert an existing Angular app into a PWA. Whether you’re new to
building PWAs, or want to learn how to use Angular to improve your app development, Progressive Web Apps with Angular
provides the know-how to build and deploy an Angular PWA. What Readers Will LearnBuild an Angular app that looks and
feels just like a native mobile app Audit and improve an Angular PWA with different tools Increase user engagement by
using push notifications Offline storage and different caching APIs in Angular Implement modern technologies into an
Angular PWA Who This Book Is For Developers with basic knowledge of HTML, JavaScript and Angular
Client-Server Web Apps with JavaScript and Java Casimir Saternos 2014-03-28 As a Java programmer, how can you tackle
the disruptive client-server approach to web development? With this comprehensive guide, you’ll learn how today’s
client-side technologies and web APIs work with various Java tools. Author Casimir Saternos provides the big picture of
client-server development, and then takes you through many practical client-server architectures. You’ll work with
hands-on projects in several chapters to get a feel for the topics discussed. User habits, technologies, and
development methods have drastically altered web app design in recent years. But the Web itself hasn’t changed. This
book shows you how to build apps that conform to the web’s underlying architecture. Learn the advantages of using
separate client and server tiers, including code organization and speedy prototyping Explore the major tools,
frameworks, and starter projects used in JavaScript development Dive into web API design and REST style of software
architecture Understand Java’s alternatives to traditional packaging methods and application server deployment Build
projects with lightweight servers, using jQuery with Jython, and Sinatra with Angular Create client-server web apps
with traditional Java web application servers and libraries
The Red Circle Brandon Webb 2012-04-10 The Red Circle: My Life in the Navy SEAL Sniper Corps and How I Trained
America's Deadliest Marksmen Now including an excerpt from The Killing School: Inside the World's Deadliest Sniper
Program BEFORE HE COULD FORGE A BAND OF ELITE WARRIORS... HE HAD TO BECOME ONE HIMSELF. Brandon Webb's experiences in
the world's most elite sniper corps are the stuff of legend. From his grueling years of training in Naval Special
Operations to his combat tours in the Persian Gulf and Afghanistan, The Red Circle provides a rare and riveting look at
the inner workings of the U.S. military through the eyes of a covert operations specialist. Yet it is Webb's
distinguished second career as a lead instructor for the shadowy "sniper cell" and Course Manager of the Navy SEAL
Sniper Program that trained some of America's finest and deadliest warriors-including Marcus Luttrell and Chris Kylethat makes his story so compelling. Luttrell credits Webb's training with his own survival during the ill-fated 2005
Operation Redwing in Afghanistan. Kyle went on to become the U.S. military's top marksman, with more than 150 confirmed
kills. From a candid chronicle of his student days, going through the sniper course himself, to his hair-raising close
calls with Taliban and al Qaeda forces in the northern Afghanistan wilderness, to his vivid account of designing new
sniper standards and training some of the most accomplished snipers of the twenty-first century, Webb provides a rare
look at the making of the Special Operations warriors who are at the forefront of today's military. Explosive,
revealing, and intelligent, The Red Circle provides a uniquely personal glimpse into one of the most challenging and
secretive military training courses in the world.
One Of Us Is Lying Karen M. McManus 2017-06-01 The international bestselling YA thriller by acclaimed author, Karen M.
McManus - NOW A MAJOR NETFLIX SERIES. Five students go to detention. Only four leave alive. Yale hopeful Bronwyn has
never publicly broken a rule. Sports star Cooper only knows what he's doing in the baseball diamond. Bad boy Nate is
one misstep away from a life of crime. Prom queen Addy is holding together the cracks in her perfect life. And outsider
Simon, creator of the notorious gossip app at Bayview High, won't ever talk about any of them again. He dies 24 hours
before he could post their deepest secrets online. Investigators conclude it's no accident. All of them are suspects.
Everyone has secrets, right? What really matters is how far you'll go to protect them. 'Tightly plotted and brilliantly
written, with sharp, believable characters, this whodunit is utterly irresistible' - HEAT 'Twisty plotting, breakneck
pacing and intriguing characterisation add up to an exciting single-sitting thrillerish treat' -THE GUARDIAN 'A
fantastic murder mystery, packed with cryptic clues and countless plot twists. I could not put this book down' - THE
SUN 'Pretty Little Liars meets The Breakfast Club' - ENTERTAINMENT WEEKLY
Pro Angular 6 Adam Freeman 2018-10-10 Best-selling author Adam Freeman shows you how to use Angular in your projects,
starting from the nuts and bolts and building up to the most advanced and sophisticated features, going in-depth to
give you the knowledge you need. Chapters include common problems and how to avoid them. Additionally, this book now
has accompanying online files for Angular 7; all examples in the book work without changes in Angular 7. Get the most
from Angular, the leading framework for building dynamic JavaScript applications. Understand the MVC pattern and the
benefits it can offer. What You’ll LearnGain a solid architectural understanding of the MVC PatternCreate rich and
dynamic web app clients using AngularUse the ng tools to create and build an Angular projectExtend and customize
AngularTest your Angular projectsWhat's New in This EditionRevised for the features and changes in Angular 6 and
7Covers @angular/cli, ng command line tools, and WebPackIncludes HttpClient for simplified asynchronous HTTP
requestsPresents updates to pipes and localized text display Who This Book Is For Web developers with a foundation
knowledge of HTML and JavaScript who want to create rich client-side applications
Designing Games Tynan Sylvester 2013-01-03 Ready to give your design skills a real boost? This eye-opening book helps
you explore the design structure behind most of today’s hit video games. You’ll learn principles and practices for
crafting games that generate emotionally charged experiences—a combination of elegant game mechanics, compelling
fiction, and pace that fully immerses players. In clear and approachable prose, design pro Tynan Sylvester also looks
at the day-to-day process necessary to keep your project on track, including how to work with a team, and how to avoid
creative dead ends. Packed with examples, this book will change your perception of game design. Create game mechanics
to trigger a range of emotions and provide a variety of play Explore several options for combining narrative with
interactivity Build interactions that let multiplayer gamers get into each other’s heads Motivate players through
rewards that align with the rest of the game Establish a metaphor vocabulary to help players learn which design aspects
are game mechanics Plan, test, and analyze your design through iteration rather than deciding everything up front Learn
how your game’s market positioning will affect your design
Angular: Up and Running Shyam Seshadri 2018-05-31 This book will demystify Angular as a framework, as well as provide
clear instructions and examples on how to get started with writing scalable Angular applications. Angular: Up & Running
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covers most of the major pieces of Angular, but in a structured manner that is generally used in hands-on training.
Each chapter takes one concept, and use examples to cover how it works. Problems to work on (with solutions) at the end
of each chapter reinforce the learnings of each chapter and allow readers to really get hands-on with Angular.
Love from A to Z S. K. Ali 2019-04-30 From William C. Morris Award Finalist S.K. Ali comes an unforgettable romance
that is part The Sun Is Also a Star mixed with Anna and the French Kiss, following two Muslim teens who meet during a
spring break trip. A marvel: something you find amazing. Even ordinary-amazing. Like potatoes—because they make French
fries happen. Like the perfect fries Adam and his mom used to make together. An oddity: whatever gives you pause. Like
the fact that there are hateful people in the world. Like Zayneb’s teacher, who won’t stop reminding the class how
“bad” Muslims are. But Zayneb, the only Muslim in class, isn’t bad. She’s angry. When she gets suspended for
confronting her teacher, and he begins investigating her activist friends, Zayneb heads to her aunt’s house in Doha,
Qatar, for an early start to spring break. Fueled by the guilt of getting her friends in trouble, she resolves to try
out a newer, “nicer” version of herself in a place where no one knows her. Then her path crosses with Adam’s. Since he
got diagnosed with multiple sclerosis in November, Adam’s stopped going to classes, intent, instead, on perfecting the
making of things. Intent on keeping the memory of his mom alive for his little sister. Adam’s also intent on keeping
his diagnosis a secret from his grieving father. Alone, Adam and Zayneb are playing roles for others, keeping their
real thoughts locked away in their journals. Until a marvel and an oddity occurs… Marvel: Adam and Zayneb meeting.
Oddity: Adam and Zayneb meeting.
Pro Angular 9 Adam Freeman 2020-06-12 This book has accompanying online files for Angular 9, 10 and 11; all examples in
the book work without changes in Angular 10 or 11. Welcome to this one-stop-shop for learning Angular. Pro Angular is
the most concise and comprehensive guide available, giving you the knowledge you need to take full advantage of this
popular framework for building your own dynamic JavaScript applications. The fourth edition of this full-color guide
explains how to get the most from Angular, starting with an in-depth overview of the MVC pattern and presenting the
range of benefits it can offer. From there, you will begin learning how to use Angular in your projects, starting with
the nuts-and-bolts concepts, and progressing on to more advanced and sophisticated features. Each topic provides you
with precisely enough learning and detail to be effective. In true Adam Freeman style, the most important features are
given full court press treatment, while also addressing common problems and how to avoid them. What You Will Learn:Get
access to accompanying online files for Angular 9, 10 and 11; book examples work without changes in Angular 10 or
11Gain a solid architectural understanding of the MVC PatternCreate rich and dynamic web app clients using Angular Use
the ng tools to create and build an Angular projectExtend and customize AngularAcquire skills to unit test your Angular
projects Who This Book Is For:This book is for web developers who want to create rich client-side applications.
Foundational knowledge of HTML and JavaScript is recommended. "Adam's books provide a finely tuned blend of
architectural overview, technical depth, and experience-born wisdom. His clear, concise writing style, coupled with
project driven real world examples, make me comfortable recommending his books to a broad audience, ranging from
developers working with a technology for the first time to seasoned professionals who need to learn a new skill
quickly." Keith Dublin, Solution Principal, Slalom Consulting “Adam’s books are the print version of a chat bot. His
investment in learning how developers learn pays off in dividends, making this one of the most comprehensive resources
available. Novices and experienced professionals alike will gain knowledge from the accessible and insightful
material.”Mark Donile, Software Engineer, MS CS
Understanding Bitcoin Pedro Franco 2014-10-21 Discover Bitcoin, the cryptocurrency that has the finance worldbuzzing
Bitcoin is arguably one of the biggest developments in financesince the advent of fiat currency. With
UnderstandingBitcoin, expert author Pedro Franco provides financeprofessionals with a complete technical guide and
resource to thecryptography, engineering and economic development of Bitcoin andother cryptocurrencies. This
comprehensive, yet accessible workfully explores the supporting economic realities and technologicaladvances of
Bitcoin, and presents positive and negative argumentsfrom various economic schools regarding its continuedviability.
This authoritative text provides a step-by-step description ofhow Bitcoin works, starting with public key cryptography
and movingon to explain transaction processing, the blockchain and miningtechnologies. This vital resource reviews
Bitcoin from the broaderperspective of digital currencies and explores historical attemptsat cryptographic currencies.
Bitcoin is, after all, not just adigital currency; it's a modern approach to the secure transfer ofvalue using
cryptography. This book is a detailed guide to what itis, how it works, and how it just may jumpstart a change in the
waydigital value changes hands. Understand how Bitcoin works, and the technology behind it Delve into the economics of
Bitcoin, and its impact on thefinancial industry Discover alt-coins and other available cryptocurrencies Explore the
ideas behind Bitcoin 2.0 technologies Learn transaction protocols, micropayment channels, atomiccross-chain trading,
and more Bitcoin challenges the basic assumption under which the currentfinancial system rests: that currencies are
issued by centralgovernments, and their supply is managed by central banks. To fullyunderstand this revolutionary
technology, UnderstandingBitcoin is a uniquely complete, reader-friendly guide.
Modern Ninjutsu: a Definitive Guide to the Tactics, Concepts, and Spirit of the Unconventional Combat Arts J. Alaric
Justice 2016-07-12 Modern Ninjutsu: A Definitive Guide to the Tactics, Concepts & Spirit of Unconventional Combat Arts
is a path guide to realistic training and mind-set development for combat situations wherever they may occur. J. Alaric
Justice is a military combat veteran and former anti-terrorist, as well as a former law enforcement defensive tactics
instructor and crisis negotiator. Perhaps most important to this work, he has survived many violent street encounters,
fights, and attempted crimes in gang-infested areas. Speaking as someone who has been exposed to violence and opponent
force in myriad forms, he offers a unique view to practitioners of any system of how to handle crisis situations and
maintain realism in their training for generations to come.
Dormia Jake Halpern 2010-05-24 Introducing Alfonso Perplexon, hero of the epic fantasy tale Dormia! Alfonso Perplexon
is an unusual sleeper. He climbs trees, raises falcons, even shoots deadly accurate arrows, all in his sleep. No one
can figure out why. Then one evening a man arrives at Alfonso’s door, claiming to be Alfonso’s long-lost uncle Hill.
This uncle tells a fantastical tale: Alfonso’s ancestors hail from Dormia—an ancient kingdom of gifted sleepers—which
is hidden in the snowy peaks of the Ural Mountains. According to Hill, Dormia exists thanks to a tree known as the
Founding Tree, with roots that pump life into the frozen valley. But the Founding Tree is now dying, and in a matter of
days, Dormia faces an icy apocalypse. Dormia’s salvation lies with the Great Sleeper, who possesses the special powers
to enter a sleep trance and grow a new Founding Tree. Hill suspects that Alfonso is just such a person. In fact,
Alfonso’s sleeping-self has already hatched this tree. Now the question is: Can Alfonso and his uncle deliver it in
time? They must hurry, but they also must be careful not to be followed by Dormia’s age-old enemy, the Dragoonya, who
are always hunting for one of the secret entryways into Dormia. Alfonso agrees to take the tree to Dormia, and thus
begins one of the greatest adventures a twelve-year-old boy could ever wish for. As he woke up from a late afternoon
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nap, Alfonso blinked open his eyes and discovered that he was perched at the top of a gigantic pine tree – some twohundred feet above the ground. The view was spectacular. Alfonso could see for miles in every direction and he could
even make out his house in the distant hamlet of World’s End, Minnesota. Unfortunately, there was no time to enjoy the
view. The small branch that Alfonso stood upon was covered with gleaming snow and creaked dangerously under the
pressure of his weight. Icy gusts of wind shook the entire treetop. Alfonso looked down grimly at the ground far below.
If he fell, he would most certainly die. “Oh brother,” muttered Alfonso to himself. “Not again.”
Building Web Apps with Spring 5 and Angular Ajitesh Shukla 2017-08-24 A complete guide to build robust and scalable web
applications with Spring and Angular. About This Book This hands on guide will teach you how to build an end-to-end
modern web application using Spring and Angular. It is easy to read and will benefit Java developers who have been used
to develop the back-end part of web application while front-end (UI) has been left for UI developers. Learn the core
aspects involved in developing the backend and the UI, right from designing to integrating and deploying. Who This Book
Is For This book is targeted towards Java Web Developers with a basic knowledge of Spring who want to build complete
web applications in a fast and effective way. They will want to gain a stronghold on both frontend and backend
development to advance in their careers. What You Will Learn Set up development environment for Spring Web App and
Angular app. Process web request and response and build REST API endpoints. Create data access components using Spring
Web MVC framework and Hibernate Use Junit 5 to test your application Learn the fundamental concepts around building
Angular Configure and use Routes and Components. Protect Angular app content from common web vulnerabilities and
attacks. Integrate Angular apps with Spring Boot Web API endpoints Deploy the web application based on CI and CD using
Jenkins and Docker containers In Detail Spring is the most popular application development framework being adopted by
millions of developers around the world to create high performing, easily testable, reusable code. Its lightweight
nature and extensibility helps you write robust and highly-scalable server-side web applications. Coupled with the
power and efficiency of Angular, creating web applications has never been easier. If you want build end-to-end modern
web application using Spring and Angular, then this book is for you. The book directly heads to show you how to create
the backend with Spring, showing you how to configure the Spring MVC and handle Web requests. It will take you through
the key aspects such as building REST API endpoints, using Hibernate, working with Junit 5 etc. Once you have secured
and tested the backend, we will go ahead and start working on the front end with Angular. You will learn about
fundamentals of Angular and Typescript and create an SPA using components, routing etc. Finally, you will see how to
integrate both the applications with REST protocol and deploy the application using tools such as Jenkins and Docker.
Style and approach This is a straightforward guide that shows how to build a complete web application in Angular and
Spring.
JavaScript: Novice to Ninja Darren Jones 2014-11-26 Learn JavaScript from scratch! Packed with numerous examples,
JavaScript: Novice to Ninja is a fun, step-by-step and comprehensive introduction to development in JavaScript.
Discover how to use JavaScript to solve real-world problems, build smarter forms, track user events, and design eyecatching animations. Learn JavaScript's built-in functions, methods, and properties. Use JavaScript to validate form
entries and interact with your users. Understand how to respond to user events and add interactivity to your
applications. Create animations that bring your web site to life. Start programming using the DOM And much more!
Girl in Translation Jean Kwok 2011-05-03 From the author of Searching for Sylvie Lee, the iconic, New York Timesbestselling debut novel that introduced an important Chinese-American voice with an inspiring story of an immigrant
girl forced to choose between two worlds and two futures. When Kimberly Chang and her mother emigrate from Hong Kong to
Brooklyn squalor, she quickly begins a secret double life: exceptional schoolgirl during the day, Chinatown sweatshop
worker in the evenings. Disguising the more difficult truths of her life—like the staggering degree of her poverty, the
weight of her family's future resting on her shoulders, or her secret love for a factory boy who shares none of her
talent or ambition—Kimberly learns to constantly translate not just her language but herself back and forth between the
worlds she straddles. Through Kimberly's story, author Jean Kwok, who also emigrated from Hong Kong as a young girl,
brings to the page the lives of countless immigrants who are caught between the pressure to succeed in America, their
duty to their family, and their own personal desires, exposing a world that we rarely hear about. Written in an
indelible voice that dramatizes the tensions of an immigrant girl growing up between two cultures, surrounded by a
language and world only half understood, Girl in Translation is an unforgettable and classic novel of an American
immigrant-a moving tale of hardship and triumph, heartbreak and love, and all that gets lost in translation.
Angular Ferdinand Malcher 2020-10-08 Der bewährte Einstieg in Angular – gut erklärt und praxisnah Mit einem
anspruchsvollen Beispielprojekt führen Ferdinand Malcher, Johannes Hoppe und Danny Koppenhagen Sie durch die Welt von
Angular. Lernen Sie von ihnen Schritt für Schritt, wie Sie modulare Single-Page-Anwendungen entwickeln. Die Autoren
sind erfahrene Workshopleiter, Entwickler und internationale Konferenzsprecher. Aufgrund ihres Engagements rund um das
Buch und Angular wurden Ferdinand und Johannes als Google Developer Experts (GDE) ausgezeichnet. In diesem praktischen
Nachschlagewerk vermitteln sie die Best Practices aus ihrer täglichen Arbeit mit Angular. Praktisch: Der Programmcode
zu jeder einzelnen Entwicklungsphase ist auf GitHub verfügbar. So können Sie alle Schritte gut nachvollziehen und auch
Teile überspringen. Behandelt werden unter anderem folgende Themen: - Reaktive Programmierung mit RxJS - State
Management mit Redux und NgRx - Testing mit Jasmine, Karma und Protractor - Routing, Guards und Modulsystem - HTTP und
Interceptoren - Formularverarbeitung - Dependency Injection und Services - Internationalisierung (i18n) - Server-Side
Rendering - Progressive Web Apps (PWA) und NativeScript Das Buch setzt Vorkenntnisse in JavaScript, HTML und CSS
voraus. Wer noch nicht mit TypeScript vertraut ist, findet hier eine kompakte Einführung. Auf der Website zum Buch
werden außerdem regelmäßig Aktualisierungen und Neuigkeiten rund um Angular veröffentlicht. Neu in dieser Auflage Durchgängig aktualisiert auf Angular 10 und neuere Versionen - Deployment mit Docker Progressive Web Apps (PWA) Angular Elements - OAuth 2 und OpenID Connect - Viele Ergänzungen und Korrekturen
Snow Crash Neal Stephenson 2003-08-26 The “brilliantly realized” (The New York Times Book Review) modern classic that
coined the term “metaverse”—one of Time’s 100 best English-language novels and “a foundational text of the cyberpunk
movement” (Wired) In reality, Hiro Protagonist delivers pizza for Uncle Enzo’s CosoNostra Pizza Inc., but in the
Metaverse he’s a warrior prince. Plunging headlong into the enigma of a new computer virus that’s striking down hackers
everywhere, he races along the neon-lit streets on a search-and-destroy mission for the shadowy virtual villain
threatening to bring about infocalypse. Snow Crash is a mind-altering romp through a future America so bizarre, so
outrageous . . . you’ll recognize it immediately.
ASP.NET Core 3 and Angular 9 Valerio De Sanctis 2020-02-14 Build a simple, yet fully-functional modern web application
using .NET Core 3.1, Entity Framework Core and Angular 9 Key FeaturesExplore the latest edition of the bestselling book
ASP.NET Core 2 and Angular 5Design, build and deploy a Single Page Application or Progressive Web App with ASP.NET Core
and AngularAdopt a full stack approach to handle data management, Web APIs, application design, testing, SEO, security
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and deploymentBook Description Learning full stack development calls for knowledge of both frontend and backend web
development. By covering the impressive capabilities of ASP.NET Core 3.1 and Angular 9, right from project setup
through to the deployment phase, this book will help you to develop your skills effectively. The book will get you
started with using the .NET Core framework and Web API Controllers to implement API calls and server-side routing in
the backend. Next, you will learn to build a data model with Entity Framework Core and configure it using either a
local SQL Server instance or cloud-based data stores such as Microsoft Azure. The book will also help you handle user
input with Angular reactive forms and frontend and backend validators for maximum effect. You will later explore the
advanced debugging and unit testing features provided by xUnit.net (.NET Core) and Jasmine, as well as Karma for
Angular. Finally, you will implement various authentication and authorization techniques with the ASP.NET Core Identity
system and the new IdentityServer, as well as deploy your apps on Windows and Linux servers using IIS, Kestrel, and
Nginx. By the end of this book, you will be equipped with the skills you need to create efficient web applications
using ASP.NET Core and Angular. What you will learnImplement a Web API interface with ASP.NET Core and consume it with
Angular using RxJS ObservablesCreate a data model using Entity Framework Core with code-first approach and migrations
supportSet up and configure a SQL database server using a local instance or a cloud data store on AzurePerform C# and
JavaScript debugging using Visual Studio 2019Create TDD and BDD unit test using xUnit, Jasmine, and KarmaImplement
authentication and authorization using ASP.NET Identity, IdentityServer4, and Angular APIBuild Progressive Web Apps and
explore Service WorkersWho this book is for This book is for experienced ASP.NET developers who already know about
ASP.NET Core and Angular and are looking to learn more about them and understand how to use them together to create
production-ready Single Page Applications (SPAs) or Progressive Web Applications (PWAs). However, the fully-documented
code samples (also available on GitHub) and the step-by-step implementation tutorials make this book easy-to-understand
- even for beginners and developers who are just getting started.
Ninja Skills Antony Cummins 2018-03-15 This is the first book ever to present the authentic ninja techniques in a
highly accessible, illustrated 'how to' format. The shadowy figure of the ninja _ expert commando, secret agent,
maverick who operates outside social norms _ continues to exert fascination in the West, yet much of what is presented
as ninja fact today is distorted or wrong. Drawing on the scrolls created by historical Japanese ninjas (or shinobi, as
they were then known), this book offers the real ninja teachings in 150 easy-to-follow, illustrated lessons designed to
draw contemporary students of ninja straight into the world of these skilled spy-commandos. The truth about the ninja
is so much more complex and intriguing than the Hollywood clich_s we know today. We may think, for example, of a ninja
as being always garbed in black and fighting with 'throwing stars' but in fact, a ninja had clothes in different
colours to serve as disguises for different times of day, and their arsenal of weaponry could include anything from
poison, poison gas, pepper spray and fire-creating tools to swords, spears and knives (but no throwing stars). The 150
lessons in this book cover all the basics of ninja warcraft, including clever ideas for infiltrating an enemy compound
(from wearing 'silent sandals' to faking passes and passwords), tactics for hiding and retreat (in the racoon dog
retreat, a ninja will crouch low and halt, allowing the pursuer to collide with him at speed, whereupon the agent kills
his enemy), and ways of crossing marshes and water (for example, with special shoes made of boards, or using a foldaway
floating seat). The description is made all the more vivid by step-by-step photographs of the fighting techniques,
diagrams outlining military tactics and beautiful samples of Japanese calligraphy.
American Steel Richard Preston 1991 A chronicle of the efforts of America's ninth largest steel company to build a new
steel plant in the Midwest's Rust Belt presents true-life characters and suspense in its exploration of the American
steel industry
Programming 3D Applications with HTML5 and WebGL Tony Parisi 2014-02-13 Create high-performance, visually stunning 3D
applications for the Web, using HTML5 and related technologies such as CSS3 and WebGL—the emerging web graphics
standard. With this book, you’ll learn how to use the tools, frameworks, and libraries for building 3D models and
animations, mind-blowing visual effects, and advanced user interaction in both desktop and mobile browsers. In two
parts—Foundations and Application Development Techniques—author Tony Parisi provides a thorough grounding in theory and
practice for designing everything from a simple 3D product viewer to immersive games and interactive training systems.
Ideal for developers with Javascript and HTML experience. Explore HTML5 APIs and related technologies for creating 3D
web graphics, including WebGL, Canvas, and CSS Work with the popular JavaScript 3D rendering and animation libraries
Three.js and Tween.js Delve into the 3D content creation pipeline, and the modeling and animation tools for creating
killer 3D content Look into several game engines and frameworks for building 3D applications, including the author’s
Vizi framework Create 3D environments with multiple objects and complex interaction, using examples and supporting code
Examine the issues involved in building WebGL-based 3D applications for mobile browsers
Learning Angular Aristeidis Bampakos 2020-09-07 If you want to build cross-platform web applications using the robust
Angular web framework, this book is for you. Learning Angular will cover the core concepts of frontend web development
using easy-to-follow instructions to help you get up and running with Angular web development in no time.
Essential Angular Victor Savkin 2017-05-31 Essential Angular is a concise, complete overview of the key aspects of
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Angular, written by two Angular core contributors. The book covers the framework's mental model, its API, and the
design principles behind it. It is fully up to date with the latest release of Angular.About This Book* Written by two
Angular core contributors* A complete overview of the key aspects of Angular* Up to date with the latest Angular
releaseWho This Book Is ForTo get the most from this book, you should already have a good understanding of Angular and
general web development. The book dives quickly into the core Angular systems without stepping through the basics.What
You Will Learn* Understand why and how to use JIT and AOT compilation in Angular* Bootstrap and inject NgModules* Learn
about the component lifecycle* Understand the two phases of Change Detection* Visualize and parse the Injector tree*
Understand advanced Lazy Loading* Integrate and run different testing strategies on your codeIn DetailEssential Angular
is a concise, complete overview of the key aspects of Angular, written by two Angular core contributors. The book
covers the framework's mental model, its API, and the design principles behind it. This book is fully up to date with
the latest release of Angular.Essential Angular gives you a strong foundation in the core Angular technology. It will
help you put all the concepts into the right places so you will have a good understanding of why the framework is the
way it is. Read this book after you have toyed around with the framework, but before you embark on writing your first
serious Angular application.This book covers concepts such as the differences between Just-In-Time (JIT) and Ahead-OfTime (AOT) compilation in Angular, alongside NgModules, components and directives. It also goes into detail on
Dependency Injection and Change Detection: essential skills for Angular developers to master. The book finishes with a
look at testing, and how to integrate different testing methodologies in your Angular code.Style and approachEssential
Angular is a complete overview of the key aspects of the latest release of Angular, written by two core Angular
contributors. It goes far beyond a how-to-get-started guide and dives into the most important topics in modern Angular
development at depth.
Angular Design Patterns Mathieu Nayrolles 2018-07-30 Make the most of Angular by leveraging design patterns and best
practices to build stable and high performing apps Key Features Get to grips with the benefits and applicability of
using different design patterns in Angular with the help of real-world examples Identify and prevent common problems,
programming errors, and anti-patterns Packed with easy-to-follow examples that can be used to create reusable code and
extensible designs Book Description This book is an insightful journey through the most valuable design patterns, and
it will provide clear guidance on how to use them effectively in Angular. You will explore some of the best ways to
work with Angular and how to use it to meet the stability and performance required in today's web development world.
You’ll get to know some Angular best practices to improve your productivity and the code base of your application. We
will take you on a journey through Angular designs for the real world, using a combination of case studies, design
patterns to follow, and anti-patterns to avoid. By the end of the book, you will understand the various features of
Angular, and will be able to apply well-known, industry-proven design patterns in your work. What you will learn
Understand Angular design patterns and anti-patterns Implement the most useful GoF patterns for Angular Explore some of
the most famous navigational patterns for Angular Get to know and implement stability patterns Explore and implement
operations patterns Explore the official best practices for Angular Monitor and improve the performance of Angular
applications Who this book is for If you want to increase your understanding of Angular and apply it to real-life
application development, then this book is for you.
Humble Pi Matt Parker 2020-01-21 #1 INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER AN ADAM SAVAGE BOOK CLUB PICK The book-length answer to
anyone who ever put their hand up in math class and asked, “When am I ever going to use this in the real world?” “Fun,
informative, and relentlessly entertaining, Humble Pi is a charming and very readable guide to some of humanity's alltime greatest miscalculations—that also gives you permission to feel a little better about some of your own mistakes.”
—Ryan North, author of How to Invent Everything Our whole world is built on math, from the code running a website to
the equations enabling the design of skyscrapers and bridges. Most of the time this math works quietly behind the
scenes . . . until it doesn’t. All sorts of seemingly innocuous mathematical mistakes can have significant
consequences. Math is easy to ignore until a misplaced decimal point upends the stock market, a unit conversion error
causes a plane to crash, or someone divides by zero and stalls a battleship in the middle of the ocean. Exploring and
explaining a litany of glitches, near misses, and mathematical mishaps involving the internet, big data, elections,
street signs, lotteries, the Roman Empire, and an Olympic team, Matt Parker uncovers the bizarre ways math trips us up,
and what this reveals about its essential place in our world. Getting it wrong has never been more fun.
The Hazards of Love Vol. 1 Stan Stanley 2021-03-30 Amparo's deal with the talking cat was simple: a drop of blood and
Amparo's name to become a better person. Their mother and abuela would never worry about them again, and they'd finally
be worthy of dating straight-A student Iolanthe. But when the cat steals their body, becoming the better person they
were promised, Amparo's spirit is imprisoned in a land of terrifying, flesh-hungry creatures known as Bright World.
With cruel and manipulative masters and a society that feeds on memories, Amparo must use their cleverness to escape,
without turning into a monster like the rest. On "the other side," Iolanthe begins to suspect the new Amparo has a
secret, and after the cat in disguise vanishes, she's left searching for answers with a no-nonsense medium from the
lesbian mafia and the only person who might know the truth about Bright World.
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